
Baptism Service on August 16th

For those who are saved by the precious blood of Jesus Christ and want to obey one of the first
commandments that Jesus gave, we are having a baptism service on August 16th. If you are
already saved and want to get baptized, please feel free to contact Pastor Schreib or Pastor
Kim.

There is no reason to worry. Water will be heated. (Thanks to Bro David) You just need to bring
a ready heart (already and eternally saved) and some dry clothes to change. Towels and
brotherly love will be free of charge.
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